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Lansing School District Board of Education sets
schedule to fill open board seat

(Lansing, MI) — The Lansing School District Board of Education has set a
schedule to fill one vacated board seat that will officially open on May 8th with the
impending departure of member Mrs. Keturah Bouyer.

Under Michigan law, a Board of Education has 30 days to fill vacancies. Applications
of interest for a board seat are due in writing at 6 p.m., on May 15th, 2025.
Applications will be submitted to board president Robin Moore by Google Form at:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjJARRwWWVnsaylgaOe9ZAepgkd3oz
YR1Py9280Q0BjCexvBKA/viewform or by email to robin.moore @lansingschools.net.
More information is available to anyone who is interested by arrangement via
telephone by calling the school district at 517-755-2014.

Media is welcome to promote the open application process and encouraged to
share scheduling deadlines along with providing news coverage of the board
member selection process.

Candidate interviews by the Board of Education are scheduled to begin at 6 p.m.,
on May 22. The Board of Education will deliberate and vote to select a new board
member and the new member would be scheduled to take the oath of office at
their first board meeting on June 6, 2025. The new board member will serve a
partial term until the November 2026 election.

The mission of the Lansing School District is to provide a high-quality education
in a culturally safe and nurturing environment that supports all students to live
purposeful and fulfilling lives.
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